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01/25/2022 10:10 Support

The housing component for the YWCA is of particular interest, as well as the below market units, as we know the 

community would highly benefit from this opportunity to find affordable housing options. -This area of Vancouver 

needs more truly affordable housing and this development proposal is a good start -Having family housing in this 

neighbourhood will have a very positive impact for the community, specially the deeply affordable units of the 

YWCA. Children can greatly benefit from living in a vibrant community.

Mimi Rennie Victoria-Fraserview No web 

attachments.

01/24/2022 20:04 Support

It's nice to see that new developments close to transit will include a significant amount of below market rents, 

particularly deeply affordable units and tailored for families (YWCA). All new developments, specially these big 

ones should show this kind of social/financial awareness.

Gloria Gonzalez Kitsilano No web 

attachments.

01/24/2022 17:35 Support Glad to see YWCA-operated affordable homes proposed in this up and coming neighbourhood. John Clifford Unknown No web 

attachments.

01/24/2022 16:39 Support

I'm supporting this proposal for the child care component. I am the father of a young baby and my wife and i have 

been in a list for childcare for months. I'm really glad to see more child care is being considered and I hope 

approved. I also commend the builder for proposing moderate income housing and new homes through a 

partnership with the Y.

L. D. Unknown No web 

attachments.

01/25/2022 13:05 Support

This new development provides 35% of family housing which is really needed in Vancouver. It also provides 

deeply affordable units that the YWCA will operate, low income single mothers and their children need housing 

that is well located and close to many other community amenities. Children can greatly benefit from living in a 

vibrant community.

Theoni Gill I do not live in Vancouver No web 

attachments.

01/25/2022 14:45 Support

Supporting developments with density around Rapid Transit Networks is a key paradigm prescription we need to 

adopt and encourage in our urban planning and development guidelines. We can foster greener modes of living 

by doing so. That is why I am encouraging council to support this rezoning. This proposed development at 622 

SouthWest Marine Dr. will foster a hub for myself and people like me; students and young professionals. It will 

build on the strong neighbourhood and support the businesses and amenities already in the area. I am hopeful 

this project will be approved and materialize asap.

Izzi Lou South Cambie No web 

attachments.
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